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Mrs. Marisol Casado
President

World Triathlon
Damascus 04/03/2023

Dear President,

This letter is issued on behalf of Syrian Olympic Committee stating that the Syrian
Triathlon Federation is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon
in Syria. Moreover, the Syrian Triathlon Federation is currently an organization in good
standing with the Syrian Olympic Committee.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization
of Syrian Triathlon Federation:

Address: Tishreen Sports Complex- Baramkeh Ave., Damascus- Syria
Tel/fax: +963 11 212 6065

Email: triathlon.syria@agmail.com

President: Naser ALSAIED
Secretary General: Dana SHUBAT
Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards,
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